Water Wizz Announces They
Will Open For The Season On
June 19th

In a welcome return to normalcy, Water Wizz of Wareham
announced earlier today that they will be opening for the
summer season on June 19th. As one of the most popular and
closest family attractions in the greater New Bedford area,
they were sorely missed last year. Tickets will go on sale on
June 14th. Locals should also expect them to hang out a NOW
HIRING sign shortly so if you or your kids are looking for
seasonal work keep your eyes peeled and follow their Facebook
page: https://www.facebook.com/waterwizz

We're still waiting for an announcement as it relates to any
discounts or deals; for those who purchased tickets last year
there is every indication that they will be honored in full.
As capacity in the state continues to increase we should see a
domino effect on outdoor attractions like Water Wizz. From
their website: “Due to Covid restrictions we will have limited
capacity for June and July. We ask that you visit our website
daily to make sure we have tickets available on the day you
are looking to visit. We greatly appreciate your patience and
look forward to seeing you all this summer!”
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